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From: Niccoli, Jason <jniccoli@cityofpasadena.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:48 PM
To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board
Subject: Covered Wire

Hello, 
 
The city of Pasadena has been installing covered wire as the standard wire for nearly 15 years. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Jason Niccoli, P.E. 
Principal Electrical Engineer – T&D | Power Delivery 
Pasadena Water & Power Department 
1055 E. Colorado Blvd., Suite 350, Pasadena, CA 91106 
Tel: (626) 744-7855 | Fax: (626) 744-7848 | jniccoli@cityofpasadena.net 


